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"WELLNESS IN A SAFE ENVIRONMENT" 

July 27, 1987 

TO: 	Mark Eckert 

FROM: George M. Cianko 

A letter from Greg Trainor addressing my concerns 
as to the status of Banner's report, a list of prioritized 
sewer collection line projects, and the start date for 
this work is again vague and incomplete. 

Gregistates in the letter that Banner is working 
on the feasibility reports on 26 locations throughout 
the County that will provide us with a listing of possible 
projects where sewer collection lines can be extended. 
Banner is about 50% complete with its work. 

According to Greg, for more information ,I should 
ask Marce Or Bennett, because they attended the meeting with 
Banner and they can provide me with the additional information 
I desire. 

Greg asked me to provide him with a status report 
that outlines the County's effort to create Local 
Improvement Districts in areas that require sewer services. 

It is this kind of altitude and slow progress that leads 
me to think that the quicker we settle the County—City 
Persigo relationship the sooner we can deal with the Persigo 
Plant and the sewer collection lines. 

I will be conferring with Marce and Bennett on the 
LID situation before I get back to Greg on the County's 
position on LID's. 

Your comments are always appreciated. 
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cc: Gordon Tiffany 
Dr. Lampert 
Bennett Boeschenstein 
Andy Anderson 
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